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GOOD
HUNTING

The shelves of the King 
Street landmark Croghan’s 
Jewel Box, celebrated for  
its engagement rings and 
other fine jewelry, also over-
flow with silver utensils  
and pewter accessories— 
always classic gifts.  
croghansjewelbox.com

Clockwise from top left:

  CHARGER
You might win the most  
original gift award with  
this braided pine needle 
charger trimmed in  
nickel ($85). 

   TRAY
Paper may fade, but a  
wedding invitation’s  
details and date engraved 
onto a pewter tray will  
last eternally ($137). 

   OYSTER KNIFE
The shop engraves mono-
grams, including on this 
sterling oyster knife ($150).

   VASE 
No two of the shop’s antique 
silver vases look the same, 
making one especially suit-
ed to gifting ($300–$1,000). 

    CHARLESTON  
RICE SPOON
This elegant Lowcountry 
spoon doles out the ideal 
serving of rice ($50).

  WINE COASTER
Rest or display a special  
bottle in this English  
silver-plated piece ($125). 

   SALT AND PEPPER SET
You’ll want to allow these 
good dogs at the table:  
regal Labrador retrievers 
made from lead-free  
pewter ($51).  G

The  
S I LV E R  B U L L E T

CROGHAN’S JEWEL BOX  
Charleston, South Carolina 
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